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Comments: Dear caretakers of our public lands,

As a concerned citizen | am deeply saddened by the mismanagement and over management of the few
remaining wild horses in this country, and particularly by the use of PZP to sterilize them. As indigenous
"citizens" of our country, they have more right to our public lands than domestic livestock which came later.
Please respect the applicable laws already in place regarding herd size and other management policies. These
magnificent and gentle horses deserve ane nduring place in our hearts as well as on our public lands!



